
From: lee finney [mailto:leefinney0209@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 8:30 AM 
To: HEE Exhibits <HEE.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Support for 2669 and 995 
 
The Problem 
Oregon’s environmental protection agency does not collect detailed air and water pollution 
emissions data. They also don’t share the data with the public. The Community Toxics Reporting 
Act fills this gap. The bill creates opportunities for governments and people to know what 
pollution going into their air and water. Communities and public officials need this data to 
understand the location and risk levels of toxic chemicals that damage human health and the 
environment. 

The Solution 
Beyond Toxics and major clean air advocates in Oregon worked to demonstrate that it is critical 
to adopt the Community Toxics Reporting Act. Oregon legislators have created 2 versions of the 
bill: HB 2669(sponsored by Representative Nosse and Senator Taylor) and SB 995 (sponsored 
by Senators Riley and Gelser) BOTH implement toxics reporting programs. The two bills are 
similar, but have a few important differences. 

 

Thank for supporting these important bills.  
 
Lee Finney 
NatureLee Inspired 
1142 Upper River Rd.  
Gold Hill, OR 97525 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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http://www.beyondtoxics.org/wp-content/uploads/CommunityToxicsReporting_QUICKFactSheet_1Page_FINAL_3-2-17.pdf
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